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We can’t pass this bill gas and food prices are already high as it is if things go higher 

people will start to leave Oregon because things are high now and going up people 

won’t be able to afford to live here and there a lot of other states that are cheaper to 

live Oregon is one of the highest expensive state to live people will leave Oregon like 

people have left California . Our car registration is already high and now it would go 

up higher it sounds like that will backfire because nobody will be able to afford a car  

this bill bad news  


